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    Monday Memo  
Summer Best:  With the summer months upon us, we wish to congratulate all the graduates from our 

schools, we wish all families a safe and enjoyable summer holiday, and we encourage everyone to pray 
together on Sundays in their parish churches.  Sunday Mass is important for our spiritual lives even in the 
summer months,  and gathering with our parish community helps us to reestablish our friendships and our 
support for one another.  May the Lord bless all of us with a safe and restful summer. 
Bishop Fred Colli 
 

Serving the Lord:  Our Annual Bishop’s Diocesan Ministry Campaign for this year is underway in many 

parishes. ‘Serving the Lord’ is our theme, and we are all well aware of the many ministries we have in our 
diocese and in our parishes where we reach out to serve others in the name of Jesus.  Our campaign helps 
to fund these ministries and gives great support to our outlying and struggling parishes.  Thank you for your 
continued support and generosity, for even in the summer months, we reach out to help others as Jesus 
asks us to do. 
 

Holy Family Church - Children’s Bible Camp:  We will be holding our first Bible Camp this summer for 

children ages 4 to 9.   Children will be learning about our Holy Mass, our Saints and our many Traditions, 

using art and music.      The weekly classes will start on Thursday July 6th and will run until Thursday August 

31, from 9:00 am until Noon.  The registration fee is $50 per family.  Please contact our office (807 473-9722 

or holy.family@shaw.ca ) and we will send you a registration form.   

 

Knights of Columbus--   Columbus Centre Take-out -- 301 S. May St.   

THURSDAY  , July 6 & 20, August 3,17,       – August 31 - Fundraiser for St. Patrick Cathedral Roof Restoration      

Spaghetti & Meatballs  $15,Meatballs in Sauce, $15      Spaghetti Sauce 1 Litre $11   
Roasted Chicken Thigh $2      Perogies  $6 Tossed Salad   $4 
Please leave a message, we will return your call. 623-3253 

4 Seasons Gift Shop: Open Monday – Friday 8:30am – 4:30pm (Closed 12:30 – 1:00pm for lunch).  The 

Gift Shop will be closed on Saturday’s for the summer and  will reopen August 26th, 2023 

Monday Memo: We will be stopping the Monday Memo for the summer months (July and August) and 

resume in September.   We would like to wish you and your families and wonderful and safe summer. 

 

Have a blessed summer. 
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